Low Vision? We Can Help!

Do you find yourself living in the awkward position of being neither fully sighted nor totally blind? If so, you are not alone.   
Whether you were born with low vision or your vision has decreased over the years, the Council of Citizens with Low Vision International (CCLVI) is an organization whose members share similar experiences.    
We are dedicated to providing information and tips to help you live well with vision loss.  To meet your low vision needs, we sponsor regular Zoom chats, support groups and learning sessions on different topics such as technology and living with vision loss.   

To receive reminders about our Zoom calls and connection information, go to https://cclvi.org/events/ to join our email list serve or send an email to 
cclviwebmaster@gmail.com to be added to the cclvi chat email list. On our website you will also find our newsletter  https://cclvi.org/visionaccess/ and to see many low vision resources go to https://cclvi.org/resources/
 
We facilitate the giving of three Fred Scheigert college scholarships 
annually We advocate for issues like low vision devices from Medicare and more. 
To find out more about CCLVI low vision information, call our voicemail 
CCLVI audio update line at (773) 572-6315. To talk directly to a CCLVI 
member call toll free (844) 460-0625. 
If you would like to become a member, go to https://cclvi.org/join or contact Zelda by email at zelda.gebhard@cclvi.org to request a membership form or receive help with the completion of the form.    
We would like to help you live well with vision loss.  
